
 
 

 

 

 

 

19 April 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Broadstone First School – Coronation Celebrations Friday 05 May 2023    

As you know on Saturday 06 May the country and wider world will be coming together to 

celebrate the Coronation of King Charles III. As a school, we will be having our own 

celebrations on Friday 05 May. On this day we would like to invite the children to come to 

school wearing red, white and blue. This can be in the form of something small or they can 

come dressed head to toe in red, white or blue. 

During our special day the children will be participating in a variety of activities from learning 

about the Coronation itself to Coronation themed arts and crafts. Our day will culminate with 

our very own Coronation where we will crown a King and Queen of Broadstone, and hold our 

own ‘The Crown Factor’ and finish up by singing the National Anthem. 

We are looking forward to sharing this momentous occasion with all our learners. 

If you have any queries or concerns please do not hesitate to contact the school office.  

Kind regards 

 

Sophie Burke                                                               Sarah Gauntlett 

Senior Teacher                                                            Year 1 Teacher   

 

 

 

 


